
SUPERINTENDENT'S REPORT FOR August 1, 2008        Cape Elizabeth, Maine 
 
A Special Session of the School Board was held on Friday, August 1, 2008 at 7:00 am in the 
William H. Jordan Conference Room to review the Board’s budget recommendation to the Town 
Council. Approximately 19 members of the public, including media, were in attendance. 

 
 

SPECIAL SESSION  
Minutes 

 
 
 

Roll call/attendance to open. Special Session began at 7:06 am. 
 
 

 
New Business 

 
1. Consideration of School Board recommendation to Town Council that no public vote 

be held prior to September 2, 2008.  
 

Motion: Brigham Second: Winker Vote: 5-1(Cotter) 
 
2. Consideration to recommend a budget of 5.3% to the Town Council and then to 

voters.  
 
 
 

3. Consideration and action to adjourn.  
 
 

 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 

 
Alan H. Hawkins 
Superintendent 

X Brigham X Burke X Cotter X Millett X Ray X Winker 

Motion: Brigham Second: Winker Vote: 6-0 

Motion: Brigham Second: Winker Vote: 6-0 Time: 7:59 am 


